PRMWC Board Meeting Minutes

September 14, 2013
1:25 commence

In attendance: Mark Heydon , Amy Weggenmann, Julian and Elizabeth Wheless, Chris Peterson, Judy Teixeira, Mark Heald, Keith and Lucy Silva, Elizabeth Tabor, Christine Tantarelli, Erin Fender, Connie Freeman
Discussed the decision to drill a second well to meet the state requirements for water storage. Mark Heydon is still working on grants to help with financing the project. Connie volunteered Erin to help with writing of the grants, as this is what she does for a living. 
The water fee for the neighborhood is increasing to $65.00 a month starting in January 2014.

Discussions were had regarding making an offer to purchase the property next to the well. It was decided that we would offer $5000.00. This motion was made by Elizabeth Wheless and seconded by Lucy Silva.

New board members were elected. Elizabeth Wheless was nominated for Secretary, Judy Teixeira will remain as Treasurer, Mark Heydon will remain as President and Chris Peterson will become the Vice President. Julian Wheless and Erin Bender will help with researching loan and grant options for the upcoming new well.

Finances were reviewed and a Summary Balance Sheet was distributed to everyone who attended the meeting. 

Meeting Adjourned: 2:00
